
 

Dear colleagues, 

In accordance with the epidemiological recommendations of the Ministry of Health of the Republic 

of Serbia, I inform you that it is necessary for all foreign students to provide a certificate proving 

they do not have tuberculosis when enrolling for the next school year. The following 

documentation will be accepted as valid during enrollment: 

1. A certificate that the student has previously received the BCG vaccine (a copy of the 

vaccination card or a certificate from the relevant epidemiological service in the student’s 

country of origin). 

2. Results of the Mantoux test, which must not be older than three months. The student can take 

the Mantoux test in their country of origin or at the Institute for Lung Diseases and 

Tuberculosis in Nis. 

3. Results of the QuantiFERON test. The student can take the QuantiFERON test in their country 

of origin or at one of the specialized laboratories, as the Institute for Lung Diseases and 

Tuberculosis in Nis does not perform this type of analysis. 

4. A report from the relevant Institute for Lung Diseases and Tuberculosis in Nis on the 

completed pulmonary examination. The examination consists of a survey, clinical 

examination, and chest radiography. The cost of the complete examination is 694 dinars. 

Students enrolling in the first year are required to submit their vaccination card during enrollment. 
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